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Agenda  

 What is going on in the area of evaluations ?  

 International level 

 National level ?  

 Goal 

 Build of an interest group ? 

 How we can support and interact with the 
international groups ? 

 Activities of interest for all stakeholders? 

 A roadmap ?  



 Technology and new ways of delivering healthcare are 
playing a major role in increasing the efficiency of 
hospitals, patient safety and consumer satisfaction.  

 Consequently, market demand is increasing for 
healthcare technology products and services and for 
solutions that are targeted at specific health 
issues/conditions. 

 

Common  issues  



The problem  

 There is need for guidance and guidelines on how to 
plan and carry out evaluation studies.  

 There exists no single global methodology, on the 
contrary there are variety of methodologies and 
approaches available.  

 Evaluators need knowledge and skills to be able to 
select right methodologies and to apply the 
methodologies in the evaluation study.  

 Users and health care professionals need guidelines 
that are understandable and help them to understand 
evaluation and to contribute to evaluation studies 



 

EFMI : European Federation for medical informatics 
 GEP-HI- AMIA (Good evaluation practice in Health Informatics) 

Objetives  

 

 To foster interdisciplinary discussion on evaluation 
issues in health informatics.  

 To support communication of experiences by 
organizing tutorials and workshops.  

 To promote European networking on evaluation issues 
in health informatics.  
 
 STARE-HI, the Standards for Reporting on 

Evaluation Studies in Health Care, has been adopted 
by EFMI and IMIA and is available for free at the 
IMIA website 
(http://www.imia.org/endorsed/endorsed.lasso) 

 

 

 

http://www.imia.org/endorsed/endorsed.lasso


IMIA: International Medical Informatics 
association Goals  

 The development of statement on reporting of 
evaluation studies in health informatics  

 The development of guidelines for good evaluation 
practice in health informatics 

 
 The advancement of international cooperation 

 The stimulation of research, development and 
education 

 The dissemination and exchange of information 

 

 

 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Research
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/New_product_development
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Education


Actual issues: The international level 
 

 Efforts to implement ICTs : Programmes and Strategies 
 Measures to Facilitate and Speed Adoption and 

Implementation.  

 The contribution of ICT to Health Care Productivity and  
Efficiency: What do we know?  

 Examples of projects 
 Chain of events that occur after implementation of CPR 

 The  value of patterns of change 
  Outcomes and organizational utility 

 
 How long the social process of trial and error is and how to faster it. 

 How much it costs? 
 Re-distribution of time and its  productivity effects 

 Effects for patients and practitioners 
 How IT changes preferences  (Experienced ”satisfaction”) 
 How resources are re-allocated    

 
 How ICT contributes to support an integrated healthcare 

 Rationalize existing processes 
 Degree of ”business transformation” 
 Degree of terminology standardization 

 

 



The national level 
 Ehealth network  
 Models to evaluate the impacts of IT- infrastructures 
 New business models 
 Chain of events that occur after implementation of CPR 

 The  value of patterns of change 
  Outcomes and organizational utility 

 
 How long the social process of trial and error is and how to faster it. 

 How much it costs? 
 Re-distribution of time and its  productivity effects 

 Effects for patients and practitioners 
 How IT changes preferences  (Experienced ”satisfaction”) 
 How resources are re-allocated    

 
 How ICT contributes to support an integrated healthcare (New)  

 Rationalize existing processes 
 Degree of ”business transformation” 
 Degree of terminology standardization 
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Perspective of evaluations 

 Technical 
 Ergonomic 
 Social/organizational 
 Economic 
 Socio-technical  
 Legal 
 Evaluation of terminologies/ computational 

terminology 
 Correctness in the use of terms for description of 

symptoms etc.  
 The development of indicators to measure correctness of 

the term, how it is used and what it does mean 
 Terminologies and usability  

 
 

 



Need of knowledge and understanding  
 To promote the necessity of a systematic evaluation 

of health information systems during their whole life 
cycle as a precondition for the better support of 
patient care.  

 To promote theory and practice of evaluation of 
health information systems, taking into account 
approaches from a variety of scientific fields.  

 To develop and promote methods and tools to support 
the systematic evaluation of the effects of health 
information systems on structure, process and 
outcome of patient care 
  And to give feedback to system builders how to 

alter their systems to improve effectiveness and to 
avoid negative effects.  

 

 



Evaluations and SFMI some issues 

 Assessing incentives for implementation of 
information, communication technologies ( ICTs ) in 
the health sector”. 

 Provide an improved understanding of the range of 
analytical approaches and evaluation methods that are 
available to study the impacts of ICTs; 

 Provide an increased understanding of the role of 
public sector incentives to improve health care 
performance with information technology ; and  

 Identify critical lessons and guiding principles for 
their successful application. 



Frågor till grupparbeten  
 

 Utvärdering generellt  
 1.- Vad finns det för mål med utvärdering och för 

vem? Vilka behov har olika intressenter (vårdgivare, 
industri, beslutsfattare, patienter) av att utvärdera?  

 2.- Vad skall man utvärdera och på vilken nivå?  

 SFMI arbetsgrupp :Utvärdering  
 3.-Hur ska vi dra nytta av den kunskap som samlas 

inom SFMI avseende utvärderingsfrågor? Hur kan vi 
koppla till behoven under 1.?  

 4.- Vilka aktiviteter ska vi arrangera i arbetsgruppen 
och varför?  

 5.- Hur kommunicerar vi resultatet av våra 
aktiviteter?  



 
 

 

 

Tack! 
 

 
Vivian Vimarlund 

Linköpings universitet, IDA 

Handelshögskolan i Jönköping 

Vivian.Vimarlund@liu.se 

Vivian.Vimarlund@ihh.hj.se 

 

  

mailto:Vivian.Vimarlund@liu.se
mailto:Vivian.Vimarlund@ihh.hj.se

